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	Opposition for Planning Consent in Deddington Ref 14/00412/F


I have lived in Deddington for 25 years and I would like to express my opposition to the above Planning Permission. Below are the salient points for my objection.

· The proposed development site is adjacent to a Scheduled Ancient Monument Deddington Castle/ Castle grounds

· The proposed development would be on green open space WITHIN a conservation area.

· Deddington’s housing quota to 2031 has more than been satisfied by Pegasus/ Prudential development of 85 houses (29 of which are affordable houses)

· Contrary to Cherwell Local Planning which envisages MINOR incremental infill and conversions within the built – up area of the village

· Extra pressure on the village road system

· Health Centre & Primary School facilities are already stretched to the limit!

· A Neighbourhood Plan is being collated on Residents Views on future Parish developments and this application should at least be held over until that document has been published

Regards

Tony Pain

3 Castle End

Off Castle Street

Deddington

Oxfordshire

OX15 0TE

